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Dec. 14, 2022     
 
Dear ECEC Family, 
 
Friday, Dec. 30, will be an Early Release Day. Children at the Early Childhood Education Center 
need to be picked up no later than noon. 
 
SRPMIC leaders approved half-day leave on Dec. 16 for all staff; however, ECEC staff were 
unable to utilize this important time off on 12/16. Therefore, ECEC staff will instead use the 
half-day leave on 12/30. That means there will be no extended day care offered at the ECEC 
past noon on Dec. 30. The ECEC asks that all families make plans to pick up their children no 
later than noon, as we will close our buildings at that time. 
 
Additionally, all Salt River Schools will be closed Monday, Jan. 2, in recognition of the New Year 
holiday. Tuesday, Jan. 3, our campus will be closed to students/families for staff professional 
development.  
 
Students will return to campus/ECEC services will resume on Wednesday, Jan. 4. 
 
Please reach out to your child’s teacher or Family Advocate if you have any questions or 
concerns. From our school family to yours, have a blessed holiday season!  
 
Tami Brungard 
Early Childhood Education Leader 
480-362-2200 
Tami.Brungard@saltriverschools.org  
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